
Oltorf Street Reconstruction Project 
 
 
Project Information  
The City of Austin Public Works Department is planning street reconstruction and utility 
improvements for Oltorf Street from Congress Avenue to the south-bound IH 35 access 
road. Improvements for this project include: 
 
 
 Full depth street reconstruction 

 Repair or replacement of curbs, gutters, bus 

pads, and driveways within the City  

right-of-way 

 Improvements to sidewalks 

 Improvements to existing water and storm 

drain lines 

 Installation of new 12 inch waterline 

 Improvements to traffic and signal equipment 

 
 
Project Construction 
Construction is scheduled to begin in spring 2011, and last approximately 14 months. 
During construction residents and businesses can expect lane closures, detours, noise, 
heavy equipment in the area, and construction dust. One lane in each direction will 
remain open at all times. Regular construction hours will be Monday - Friday from 9:00 
a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
Contact Us  
Keeping the public informed and up to date on the project is a priority for the City of 
Austin. Project information will be updated on the City of Austin website and updates will 
be sent via email.  
 
Please contact us at anytime for more information or to provide input:  
 
Project Manager 
Richard Duane 
(512) 974-7730 
Richard.Duane@ci.austin.tx.us 
 
Project website: http://www.ci.austin.tx.us/publicworks/oltorf.htm 
 
To sign up for project updates via email, send your contact information to: 
JRichey@cdandp.com 
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